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Date 6th December 2018 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/11/35.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
1. What is the number of pregnant patients that have been transported by ambulance from 
the Kent & Canterbury hospital to the QEQM hospital in Margate whilst in labour (1st Jan 
2018 - 31st Oct 2018)? 
As this figure is less than 10 we are unable to provide the exact number as it may be identifiable to 
individuals 
 
2. For those transported by ambulance as in question 1, how many were prioritised as 
category 1 and category 2? 
As this figure is less than 10 we are unable to provide the exact number as it may be identifiable to 
individuals 
 
3. For those meeting the criteria of question 2, how long was wait for an ambulance and the 
journey time to QEQM hospital? 
Please see table below: 
 

Average Wait 
Time (MM:SS) 

Average 
Journey Time 
(MM:SS) 

00:47:30 00:18:24 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 

 
Email:foi@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 

 

mailto:FOI@secamb.nhs.uk

